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Thursday, 8th February, 2024

Dear Parents & Carers,

We are very excited to let you know that year 1 will be taking part in outdoor learning sessions with the
organisation Earthwild at the Sunnyhill Nature Garden on the following dates:

1S - Tuesday 27th February and Tuesday 12th March

1W - Tuesday, 5th March and Tuesday 19th March

The sessions will take place between 9.15 and 10.15am.

If you would be able to accompany the class for these sessions, please let your class teacher know by
Friday, 9th February. You will need to have a valid DBS and have signed up as a volunteer in the office if you
wish to accompany your child’s class on these visits.

Kind regards

Nicola Gentleman
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